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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
February 11, 2025 

 
 
 
 

THE BASILICA WILL OPEN AT 10AM ON WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 12 
(OPENING DELAYED DUE TO INCLEMENT WEATHER)  

 
 

Due to inclement weather, the Basilica of the National Shrine of the Immaculate Conception will open 

at 10 am on Wednesday, February 12, 2025. Morning Masses and Confessions are cancelled. Mass 

will be celebrated at 12:10 pm and 5:15 pm.  Confessions will be heard from 3 pm to 5 pm.   

 

The Basilica will resume normal operations on Thursday, February 13, 2025. 
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